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NO MEETING IN DECEMBER
NEXT MEETING—JANUARY 27—Starting at 6:30 pm
Where:
PARKERVILLE WOOD PRODUCTS
Directions to Parkerville and other January meeting info will appear in the January Newsletter

PRESIDENT’S NOTE

In February 2015 there will be two planning meetings.

On Tuesday February 3rd we will hold a board/leadership meeting. Leaders are members of the Club
who want to get involved by assisting the board changes/improvements to the Club.

All CCW Members are welcome. Over 10 members joined the Leadership Team in 2014. Their

input made a big difference. I'm looking forward next year’s input. This meeting will held at Jim
Kephart’s shop starting at 6:30pm.

On Tuesday February 10th members who participated in the Turn a Pen events will meet and discuss
plans for 2015. All are welcome. The meeting will be held at Butch Watson’s shop in Lebanon
starting at 6:30pm.

Please email me if you plan to attend. uptongoe@hotmail.com

George Upton, President

JAN 9 -11

THE WOOD WORKING SHOW

At the Big “E” in West Springfield, Mass

CCW will have a booth to demo tuning and the enhancement of our wood turned art.

Those CCW members who have signed up to participate and who have questions should contact
Chris Dudley (our coordinator).

At this event there are others demos than that of woodturning that are very interesting to see. And
do not forget shopping!! Hope to see many of you there.

SORRY
[ was out of state at the time of our November meeting. [ have tried to obtain info and photos of
Rick Meier’s Christmas Ornament Demo and of the Show and Yell. I was unsuccessful. I am sure Rick’s
demo was informative (as always) and the turnings of Show and Tell were outstanding!
Joe
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HOLIDAY PARTY 2014
The December Holiday Party was a fun time for all who attended.
The food was excellent.
Thanks to George, Mike, Lynda, Chris Z. and others who worked to make this celebration a fun time!
And thanks to Linda Stevenson for her culinary table art.
The grab bag exchange of turned art was outstanding.
If you did not attend this party, you missed a great time.

PARTY AND TURNING EXCHANGES

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
HAPPY NEW YEAR

Questions/Comments—]Joe Stajduhar, 11 Freedom Way, Colchester, CT Phone 860-537-2800



